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Honorable committee members:
I urge you to support LD 2238. A cooling off period can greatly reduce the risk of 
morbidity and mortality to gun violence victims. During my lifelong  pediatric 
practice in Maine, I can report that there is value to this legislation. 
Thank you for understanding the importance of LD 2238 and supporting it.
Deborah Patten MD FAAP


